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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.
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Sofia Bracon	 Ruby Devenish

Jessica Breese	 Sofia Wood

Patryk Karazniewicz	 Daisy Broxham

Emma Mucaj 	 Asa Podmore

Chloe Luo Yi	 Jack McCreaddie

Lillie Lightfoot	 Edison Marshal

Anastacia Orr	 Jasmine Cooper

Emily & Jessica Saville	 Will Minshull

Millie Vickers	 Millie AshtonEXECEXEC
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Another good week of learning in school. This week we have been focused on the 
children’s art skills across the curriculum and embedding them in the  work that 
they complete. It has been a joy to see the skills the children have in this subject 
and the ‘budding’ artists we have in school.
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Y1 Delamere
Y1 had a wonderful time in the cold 
weather at Delamere this week. 
All of the staff that went were very 
impressed and proud of how grown 
up they were for their ‘special 
sleepover trip’ They enjoyed all of 
the activities in the forest, especially 
toasting the marshmallows on the 
fire. What a fantastic group! Well 
done Year 1.

Library Visits
Our annual library visits begin next week 
with the children going into the library to 
meet the staff and look at the books. Next 
week 6F (Monday) and 5/6W (Thursday) 
will enjoy this trip. GET READING!

2BH
We are looking forward to Class 2BH’s 
assembly next week, Friday 21st January  
(9.15am) Parents are welcome to attend in 
the school hall.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
Letters regarding after school clubs have 
been sent out this week. You will receive 
a message if your child has a place. Please 
be aware that if there is regular non 
attendance then your child’s place will be 
given to someone else.
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